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Apology needed, says reader

	

You submitted a recent photo to The Caledon Citizen about the recent grand opening for Lincoln Pools that was published for the

Thursday, June 23, 2022 edition.

The problem is that the official Town photo also includes Regional Councillor Jennifer Innis at the left side. You unfortunately

chose to deliberately cut off Ms. Innis, your competition for Mayor in the upcoming municipal election, from the photo you

submitted to The Citizen.

An apology and correction is required.

Skid Crease Caledon

(Editor's Note: With apologies to Councillor Innis, last week's article is re-printed with the full photograph on Page 16)
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